
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   John Burch Park Rental (Cannon Falls High School Humanities Fundraiser) 
 
MEETING DATE: September 20, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Humanities teachers from the CF High School is requesting to rent the JBP bandshell and 
park to do a fundraiser for a Europe trip planned in 2023.  They would like to have music in the 
bandshell and a couple food trucks to sell pizza and tacos.  The fundraiser will be held October 
1st from 3-6 p.m. 
 
They request a few picnic tables and trash cans.  It would be best to keep the food trucks off 
the field since there is room for them elsewhere.   
 
The fee for the park rental is $100 and each food truck would need a $25 permit.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the JBP rental to the Humanities teachers on October 1 from 3-6 for a 
fundraiser to Europe.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please approve the JBP rental to the Humanities teachers on October 1 from 3-6 for a 
fundraiser to Europe.   
 




